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Issued Date:  August 3 2017  
 
Point of Contact:  Brandon Shafto, Engineering Assistant II, 308-233-3248 
 
Road Construction: 11th Street and Avenue H area 
 
The City of Kearney Public Works Department and Blessing Construction announce that 
weather permitting; 11th Street eastbound and westbound traffic will be reduced to one lane 
beginning Monday, August 7, 2017 at 7:00 a.m.  The purpose of the closure is for utility 
installation in the eastbound lanes.  The road is anticipated to be closed for one week.  
Further closure may be needed at the intersection of Avenue H.  Updates will be released as 
needed.  
 
Citizens are advised to use caution when traveling in the area.   
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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